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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Potential current biennium cost increase - All Funds

Requiring all rulemaking be major substantive rulemaking would likely result in a significant increase in 
administrative costs to state departments and agencies and to the Legislature and may require additional legislative 
staff resources. The amount and timing of the increase in administrative costs and legislative staff resources cannot be 
determined at this time. 
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